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Monday, April 23, 2018 
 
It is almost May!  As we get closer to exams - EOC, AP, and finals - look for more information to go 
out about those assessments.  Please be sure you are checking in with your student and monitoring 
grades to be sure everyone is getting the most out of this school year.   
 
Seniors may have recently noticed a “Capstone Course” on their schedule with Robinson listed as the 
instructor.  It is not actually a course but serves an administrative function in record keeping for the 
school district.  The requirements of current degree plan have not changed, and there are no 
implications for graduation.  No action is required of students and/or parents.  
 
We are partnering with Baylor, Scott and White to offer current Bowie students and incoming 
freshmen the opportunity to get their 2018-2019 physicals completed at the new Baylor Scott & 
White facility on Slaughter, Saturday, May 12th, from 9:30am – 1:00 pm. In order to arrange help 
from physicians, we ask that you sign up (by April 26th) with the completed Medical History on the 
2018 AISD physical form. 100% of the proceeds will go to the JBHS Sports Medicine program. For 
more information please click here: https://bit.ly/2FaloLw. 
 
Bowie PTSA needs your help!  Show your love for our Bowie teachers by donating to our teacher 
appreciation luncheon on Wednesday, April 25, 2018.  Visit our sign-up page for more information 
and to make food, gift card, and/or Paypal donations. For questions, please contact Deanna Valdes at 
teamv3austin@gmail.com.  
 
If you have a current 8th grader who will attend Bowie next year, I encourage you to go ahead and 
"like" the Bowie PTSA FB page. If you are already a Bowie family but haven’t already joined the 
PTSA, it is never too late!  They post lots of great information, as well as brag about our students! 
www.facebook.com/BowiePTSA/ 
 
The next time you visit campus, please look for the designated short-term parking in front of the 
flagpole on the parking lot side.  These spaces are reserved for visitors dropping off or picking up 
during the school day.  Please do not park along the curb that is painted red and marked “Fire Lane” 
and “Tow Away Zone” on the side of the flagpole closest to the building.  The obstruction of a 
designated fire lane by a parked vehicle constitutes a traffic and fire hazard as defined by state law.  
Austin ISD police are authorized to write tickets to cars parked along the curb, so please use the 
identified parking spaces.   
 
 Go Dawgs! 

 
Mark Robinson, Principal 
James Bowie High School 
Follow me on Twitter @robinson_mark_a  
	


